
Recounting His Faithfulness 
It’s hard to believe another school year is drawing to a close; some weeks flew by! It’s apparent that God’s grace 
and your prayers kept us going. Here are some ways that God was working through this school year:  

We truly wouldn’t be able to do this missionary work without your partnership! Thank you for continuing to 
“hold the rope” for us as we go after every athlete with the life-changing message of the gospel. It’s a privilege to 
co-labor with you to raise up future leaders for God’s Kingdom!  

*Pictures from the spring semester on the back side! 

Summer Plans 
May 19-25 we’ll be at AIA headquarters in Xenia, Ohio to help lead The Ultimate Training Camp. After camp, 
we’re sticking around to see ministry partners and friends. If you’re in SE Ohio, hopefully we’ll see you soon!  

In June and July we’ll be back in Indy leading the summer AIA group. We’ve found that many of our student-
athletes are MORE available during the summer. Pray for growth in spiritual maturity as we disciple them!  

Matt will be taking two classes at a local seminary here in Indianapolis. He’s starting to slowly work on a 
masters degree, so pray for wisdom and energy as he studies!  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- Our expansion campus, University of Indianapolis, continues to steadily grow  

- Discipleship groups studying Colossians this semester; students growing deeper in their faith 

- The ethnic makeup of our involved students is slowly growing more diverse 

- 10 students who came to winter retreat are involved and excited about the AIA movement  

- 12 freshman athletes are in small groups going through 5 foundational lessons this spring  

- 23 athletes went through “Equipped Disciple” training to learn how to multiply their faith 

- 5 students signed up for Ultimate Training Camp this summer; trusting God for 5 more!  

- Students are sharing their faith with teammates and friends on their own  

- Using our home (2 miles from Butler’s campus) to equip leaders and foster community  

- Bringing the family to campus events and doing “life on life” with our students



  Matt.Williams@athletesinaction.org	   317-500-2627        3909 N Delaware St. 	 Staff Acct# 
  Jenny.Williams@athletesinaction.org  	   630-501-5248       Indianapolis, IN 46205	  0593312

Jenny with soccer girls at “Mug n Muffin” 
learning about identity in Christ 

Lunch with UIndy students during a 
Saturday track meet on campus 

Jenny & Alli at discipleship 
group on Sunday nights

Pajama contest during the “Winter-
pocalypse” pancake party at our house

Caleb helping at a 
service project on 
MLK day

Saturday men’s time: playing dodgeball and learning 
how to be authentic with other men 

Saturday morning color run on 
campus with 2 Lacrosse girls 


